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I wish / do not wish to 
speak in support of my 
submission in person 

I wish to speak 

My submission is I would like to see a clip on bridge over the 
Upuk River for cyclists as well as a trail out to 
Sinclair Rd.  
We love biking in and out of Te Anau with our 
children but find the Milford Road is too busy 
and there is no shoulder on the road. We are 
often towing our child in a bike trailer which is 
just too wide for the existing road. To have a 
trail out to Sinclair Rd and to the Perenuka Bike 
Park would be fantastic for Te Anau.  
The Milford Road is only getting busier so just 
too dangerous for biking. 
Thanks for considering more off road trails in 
and around Te Anau. 

 

  

 


